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My family has been severely impacted by gun violence with the murder of Steve 

Forsyth at Clackamas Town Center.  The shooter used a stolen assault rifle.  Over 

6,000 illegal guns were recovered in Oregon last year, and nearly 75% were traced 

back to Oregon gun dealers. States with gun dealer licensing have reduced gun 

trafficking by 70% and gun homicides by 36%.  Gun dealers need to be held 

accountable! 

 


